
 

 

 
 
Subject: Manufacturer extension request Date:  December 3, 2014 
  
From: Robert Garris 
 Safety Defects Investigator/Engineer 
  
To: AQ14-003 file 
 
On December 3, 2014, Chrysler requested an extension of the December 5th due date for 

responding to ODI’s October 21, 2014 information request letter.  The request was made to 

provide additional time to provide accurate and specific responses to NHTSA inquiries. ODI 

granted Chrysler’s request.  The response due date has been extended to December 12, 2014 to 

provide accurate and specific responses to NHTSA inquiries. Request for extension has been 

granted. 

 


